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SUBJECT: Guidelines for Conducting Functional Behavioral Assessment and Developing
Positive Behavior Intervention and Supports/Strategies



The Virginia Department of Education, Office of Special Education Instructional Services, is committed to
providing resources and technical assistance to educators, parents, and others who provide direct services to
children.  The Virginia Department of Education (VDOE) is pleased to announce that a guidance document,
Guidelines for Conducting Functional Behavioral Assessment and Developing Positive Behavior Intervention
and Supports/Strategies,is now available.

These Guidelines are designed to be a resource for service providers as they address the educational and
behavioral needs of all children.  This document should be used in conjunction with the Virginia Department of
Education Regulations Governing Special Education Programs for Children with Disabilities in Virginia as well
as other VDOE guidance documents.

The document can be found in the Emotional Disability Section of the VDOE Web site at:

http://www.doe.virginia.gov/special_ed/disabilities/emotion_disability/index.shtml as well as the Technical

Assistance and Professional Development Section of the VDOE Web site at:
http://www.doe.virginia.gov/special_ed/tech_asst_prof_dev/topic_specific_resources/index.shtml.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Ellen J. Harrison, educational specialist,
Office of Special Education Instructional Services, via e-mail at Ellen.Harrison@doe.virginia.gov or telephone
(804) 225-2709.
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